
SAVE PUBLIC  
HEALTH CARE!

Since the Health Accord expired  
on March 31st, 2014, Conservatives 
are planning to cut $ 36 billion 
from public health care.

This year, they’ve already cut  
$987 million.

That could mean:
•	 2,500 fewer beds
•	 15,000 fewer nursing staff
•	 Longer wait times.

LET’S SEND MP  
BAL GOSAL A MESSAGE.  
JOIN US ON MARCH 31ST.

saveourhealthcare.ca

RALLY AT MP  
BAL GOSAL’S OFFICE
Tuesday, March 31st 
12PM – 1PM 
8500 Torbram Road,  
Unit 44, Brampton

For more information:
HCWCC@cupe.on.ca 
905-739-9739 


